
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 13 May 2023 10:39 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am a resident of Great Hallingbury, not far from the proposed site in this planning application.  I 
strongly object to this site and frankly can not see any situation where it can be approved.  These are 
some of the reasons: 
 
- I have grave concerns regarding safety of pedestrians.  This is only a small country road which has 
alot of people that walk along it (there are no pavements). Adding regular HGVs will significantly 
increase the risk to these pedestrains. 
 
- The poor residents right opposite and alongside the site with have a huge amount of noise 
pollution. 
 
- The environmental impact to the area will be huge, affecting the local wildlife. In fact, they have 
already cleared much of the land - prior to getting any planning permission!! We should aim to 
protect these areas as much as we can.  
 
- Furthermore - removal of further green land, trees, shrubs etc and replacing with concrete 
structures will further increase risk of flooding during heavy rains.  Our country road already gets 
very flooded during heavy rains. 
 
Thank you for taking this into consideration. 
 
Mr Abdul Malik 
 

 
 




